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Director General,  Higher Education, Haryana
Panchkula.

To
All  the Principals of Govt. Col leges
in the State of Haryana
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Subject: - Regarding On-line admiisions 2014.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

It is requested that you may give your feedback regarding the on-line

admission process started by the depaftment w.e. f .  the academic session2014-15, so

that the steps can be taken to improve the procedure for the forthcoming session

2015-16.

It is further requested that you may specify the problem(s) faced during

execution of the procedure and may give your suggestions to rectify. Reply for the same

should reach in this office within a week.

Deputy Director -l
for Director General Higher Education

Haryana, Panchkula.
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